
From: Robert Grubbs
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; "agroves@slo.state.nm.us"
Cc: Robert McNeill
Subject: SRO 101 Resampling
Date: Monday, October 31, 2016 11:30:25 AM
Attachments: Lab Analytical and photos.pdf

Ms. Patterson / Ms. Groves,
 
I have attached a copy of the confirmation samples taken at the SRO 101.
The samples were collected where Amber Groves had requested. I have
also attached some pictures where the samples were collected. In the
pictures it shows an open trench at a depth of three foot.  After the
samples were collected the trenches were backfilled. Ms. Groves has
told me that the analytical looks good. Please review the date and let me
know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Robert Grubbs Jr.
Sr. HSE Coordinator
432.683.7443 (main)
432.818.2369 (direct)
432.661.6601 (cell)
432.221.0892 (Fax)
rgrubbs@concho.com
Mailing Address:
One Concho Center
600 W. Illinois Avenue
Midland, Texas 79701
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be
confidential and/or privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient or
an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its
attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited.  If you
received this email in error,  please immediately notify the sender by
return email and delete this email from your system.  Thank you.
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